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COMMUNITY COUNSELING CENTER EXPANDS TO ANDOVER, OHIO 

 

Andover, OH – Community Counseling Center (CCC) has expanded operations to better serve 

residents of southern Ashtabula County.  The new satellite office, located at 149 E. Main Street, 

Andover, Ohio, represents a continued partnership with the Anchor of Hope Resource Center.  This 

new location increases access to the comprehensive continuum of behavioral health services offered 

by CCC.  Residents of Andover and surrounding areas will now have in-person access to a broad array 

of services, including counseling, psychiatric medication management, substance use disorder 

treatment, case management, supported employment, and peer recovery support.  The community is 

invited to attend an open house and ribbon cutting to celebrate the official grand opening of this location 

on Wednesday, October 15, 2025 from 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 

Paul Bolino, Community Counseling Center President & CEO noted, “this location expands the footprint 

of CCC, with established offices in Ashtabula, Geneva, Conneaut, and now Andover.  This is first and 

foremost about connecting more people in need to vital behavioral health care services.  As we build 

connections, we build stronger communities.” 

 

Community Counseling Center is a non-profit behavioral health provider focused on engaging the 

community in recovery.  CCC is certified by the Ohio Department of Mental Health & Addiction Services, 

and accredited by CARF International.  With over 60 years of experience, the organization provides 

mental health and substance use disorder treatment across the lifespan in Ashtabula County, Ohio and 

beyond.   
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